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Tuesday 26 April 2022

Dear Parents

The Natural History Museum

Year 6 have planned an exciting visit to The Natural History Museum as part of our topics on
Mountains and Volcanoes in Geography  The purpose of the visit will be to gain a better
understanding of this topic and gain knowledge in how volcanoes are formed and the impact of
eruptions.

Kandinsky and Monet will be visiting on Monday 6 June.
Picasso and Lowry will be visiting on Tuesday 7 June.

We will be travelling by coach. The Children should come to school at 8.45 in the morning. They will
return at approximately 3.10 pm.

The cost of this trip is £16.50 which will cover the workshop provided as well as the coaches needed
to transport classes. In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary
contribution’ towards the cost of the trip. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by
contributions, the trip will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium or has Free School
Meals the school can support you.  ‘Voluntary contributions’ should be paid via ParentMail > Payment
Item > Shop > Y6 Trip to The Natural History Museum by 12.00 pm on Friday 20 May.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please),
however if your child is receiving free school meals then the school can provide a packed lunch.
Please indicate below whether your child will require a school lunch.

Your child should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a coat in case of rain for the
transitions on and off the coaches.

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on
Parentmail by 12.00 pm on  Friday 20 May and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once
all responses have been submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the
day.  Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit.
Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
The Year 6 team


